
 
 
 
 
16th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 12 Success Evening on Monday 23rd September 2019 
 
I would like to invite you to join us for an information evening on ​Monday 23rd September 
5:30pm-7:00pm​. The evening will start with a short presentation from the Post 16 Leadership Team 
giving you and your son/daughter important guidance about how to achieve the very best they can during 
their time in Post 16.  
 
You will then have the opportunity to visit Teachers for each subject that your son/daughter is studying for 
15 minutes each. Teachers will be giving information on the course outline, how to achieve the best 
possible grade, and resources that can be used for independent study, amongst other key pieces of 
information. There will also be time to ask any questions you may have about the subjects.  
 
Students should attend the evening with their parents. This is a great opportunity to ensure that students, 
parents and the College are all working together for the best possible outcomes, and I look forward to 
seeing you there. Please return the slip below to Mrs Harvey in the Post 16 office by Friday 20th 
September. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Ijewere 
Raising Standards Leader Post 16 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student name:__________________________________________ Tutor group:_____________ 
 
▢ I/we will be able to attend the Year 12 Success Evening on 23rd September 2019  
 
▢ I/we will NOT be able to attend the Year 12 Success Evening on 23rd September 2019 
 
 
____________________________________ ___________________________________ 
Signed (Parent/Carer) Print Name (Parent/Carer)  


